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Upcoming Service 

LIVE AT SKIDOMPHA LIBRARY AT 10:30 AM 
 

 

While we continue to recommend vaccination and the wearing of masks    

during Sunday services, we are no longer requiring them. 
 

We will continue to operate our high capacity Blueair air purifiers in Porter Hall dur-

ing services. You may also join us via Zoom. 
                                     

                                     10:30 am using the zoom  link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

Nov. 13: “Lessons from Squirrels” - Rev. Donna Dolham 

There is risk in change. Some of us live in the safety of the familiar, the safety of our 

privileges and the safety of stretching only to the point where we know we will     

succeed. The New England Region staff utilize 5 guiding commitments and the first 

of these is “Faithful Risking.” Join us this Sunday as we explore risking faithfully   

together.   

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206


 
  

      
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

From Rev. Anne Bancroft 

 

Dear Midcoast friends, 

 

First, if you received an e-mail request from me in the last several 

days asking for assistance of some kind, please delete it. It wasn’t 

me!! 

 

Second, I hope you are all breathing more easily with the mid-term elections (mostly) 

behind us. I know I am relieved to have the uncertainty of outcome no longer            

absorbing nearly every waking moment. Between that, and the time-change last   

weekend, we can now settle into the winter months and plan ahead. 

 

And third, THANK YOU to everyone who has graciously pledged to support the       

Fellowship in 2023. You have much to look forward to! And if, for whatever reason, 

you have not responded and are still considering a pledge, know that whatever you 

can offer will be most gratefully received.  

 

(https://uumidcoast.org/donate/2023-pledge-form/) 

 

The Rev. Donna Dolham will be with you this week, and I will be back on the 20
th
, very 

much looking forward to seeing you all again. 

 

Warmly, 

Rev. Anne 

Rev. Anne Bancroft 

************************** 

Anti-racism Vigil:  The weekly Monday vigil’s are from 12:00 – 

12:30 pm  at the Newcastle Veterans Memorial Park. Check 

PUAR’s Facebook page for updates.  

https://uumidcoast.org/donate/2023-pledge-form/
https://uumidcoast.org/donate/2023-pledge-form/
https://www.facebook.com/People-United-Against-Racism-101479298270408/


 

There’s still time, if you have not had a chance to pledge! 
 

 We are so grateful to everyone who has participated in this year’s Stewardship Campaign. 

As we move into the 5th decade in the life of our Fellowship, 

we are ever more aware of how important our presence as a progressive voice of faith is, 

for ourselves and for the world around us. 

 

We’ve said it before: we are the caretakers. 

We need all of us to be creating our way together. 

 

https://uumidcoast.org/donate/2023-pledge-form/ 

https://uumidcoast.org/donate/2023-pledge-form/


 

                     

Anti-racism Vigil: The weekly Monday vigil’s are from 5:00 pm- 5:30 pm  at the New-

castle Veterans Memorial Park. Check     PUAR’s Facebook page for updates.  

************************** 

Social Justice  

**** Please email all newsletter articles and website information to: 
news@uumidcoast.org  

                         Worship Invitation Plus Weekly Newsletter Editor: Jennifer Ober 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Postcards with Reclaim Our Vote and the Georgia NAACP 
 

We are writing postcards to registered, consistent Black voters in 

Georgia who may not have clear, accurate, and timely information 

about voting in the Run-Off Election on December 6th. 
 

Nov 20, at 11:45 am, after the service at Skidompha 
Nov 17 and Nov 21, at 1 pm, 258 Old Sheepscot Rd, Wiscasset. Please 

rsvp for these home events. maryefinn4@gmail.com, 781 866 3317 

 

Sponsored by MUUF Social Justice Committee 
 

https://www.facebook.com/People-United-Against-Racism-101479298270408/
mailto:news@uumidcoast.org
mailto:maryefinn4@gmail.com

